

We Learn Together | We Pray Together | We Achieve Together Headteacher: Mr P Woods

7th June 2024

Dear parent / carer

I am writing to you with regard to your child who has a place in Year 7 at Stepney All Saints School for September 2024.

Key Information

You will have received information about submitting key information about your child on the following link – click <u>HERE</u>. If you have already submitted your child's ID and proof of address and it has been accepted, please click YES on the admission form. If you have not submitted any documents or still have any outstanding, these can be uploaded when completing the admission form. Alternatively you can bring any documents to reception or email at us <u>admissions@stepneyallsaints.school</u>. Please note that the deadline for completing the form and for the submission of all documents is Friday 21st June. It is essential that all information is shared by this date.

Uniform

Uniform items are purchased on Parent Pay. An email has been sent to you with details, including your individual username, password and instructions about how to create a Parent Pay account for your child at Stepney All Saints. Please ensure that orders are placed by Friday 19th July to ensure that we can prepare your order ready for collection during the summer holiday. You will receive an email with your uniform collection appointment date and time which will take place from Monday 19th August. If you have any further questions regarding the purchase of uniform or uniform collection, please email <u>uniform@stepneyallsaints.school</u>.

We understand that the collection dates will be during the holiday period and some families may be away or unable to attend to collect their uniform items at their allotted time. In this case we will attempt to re-arrange your appointment so that you can collect the items prior to the start of school on the 3rd September.

For the full uniform list and further information, please visit our school website - https://stepneyallsaints.school/for-parents/school-rules-and-information/uniformequipment-list/

Communication re: Primary Transition - Online Information Hub

To assist our communications, we have produced an online resource grouping all of the guidance and letters regarding secondary transition. The website will assist in bringing all the information together in one place. The link is: https://sites.google.com/stepneyallsaintsschool.com/year7-startingsept2024/welcome

Student Induction Day (5.7.24) + Coffee Morning for Parents (3.7.24)

The induction day for our new students will take place on Friday 5th July. Full details will be sent out closer to the date. Please note that your primary school will count the day as education off site and not as an absence. In addition, on Wednesday 3rd July, two days before the student transition event, we will run a coffee morning for all parents from 9.15am until 10.45am in which we will talk to you about the transition process and life at our school. You will have an opportunity to meet key staff and to ask any questions. An email has been sent requesting confirmation whether you will be able to attend.

We will be in touch again in the coming weeks with details about the student induction day and arrangements for starting in September. In the meantime, please follow our social media @StepneyAS on Twitter and Facebook to see what is taking place at Stepney All Saints. We look forward to meeting you in the coming weeks but please contact us at admissions@stepneyallsaints.school if you have any questions in the meantime.



Yours faithfully

Neil Jones

Assistant Headteacher